
Good Morning  

  

I am writing this email to show my support for proposed bill to put children first and to also 

have them protected. 

  

I am asking you to please pass " The Family Law Amendment act 2011" 

  

Please do this so we can save any child being put at risk by any of their parents 

  

Thankyou  

  

  

Richard Quist 

 


